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CUSTOMER ADVISORY: COVID-19 UPDATE 
CALIFORNIA DECLARES STATE OF EMERGENCY 

March 5, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As reported in news outlets, yesterday California Govenor Gavin Newsom declared a state of emergency 
after the first California COVID-19 death was announced.  

At this time, we are not aware of any specific operational disruptions related to this announcement. 

We will monitor the situation and provide updates as needed. Please contact your local APL Logistics 
representatives with questions. 

 
Sincerely, 
APL Logistics 


